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Item No. 2 Re: DP 18-841402 

Considerations associated with this application are provided in Attachment 5. As the proposed 
development would meet applicable policies and Development Permit Guidelines, staff 
recommend that the Development Permit be endorsed, and issuance by Council be 
recommended. 

Nathan Andrews 
Planning Technician 
(604-247-4911) 
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Attachments: 
Attachment 1 : Location Map 
Attachment 2: Site Survey 
Attachment 3: Development Application Data Sheet 
Attachment 4: Existing Conditions versus Proposed Plan 
Attachment 5: Development Considerations 
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